From: Lithgow City Council

Sent: Tue, 14 Apr 2020 08:11:06 +1000
To: Technology One Connect
Subject: FW: Strategic Planning for 2040
#ECMBODY

From:

Sent: Thursday, 9 April 2020 5:10 PM
To: Lithgow City Council

Subject: Strategic Planning for 2040

Attention: General Manager

We would like to make a submission of allowing subdivision of rural land that is under 40hectare and to not allow
the subdivision to be under 10hectars lots .

We live at Sir Thomas Mitchell Drive . This is an ideal area to encourage growth in population and growth in
affordable semi rural living. It would enhance children's lifestyle to be on a rural block. Cur Ageing community
would be able to stay on the land longer by having less land to maintain Farmers Creek runs through this area and
owners would be encouraged to help maintain the waterway. We personally for many vears have been removing
willows and blackberries at the bottom of our property on Farmers Creek . This needs to be ongoing. The more
subdivision on the waterway will enable more landholders to maintain and enhance the quality of our water.
Landowners could be encouraged to support our native plants and animals in our area which would help Tourism
By enabling these subdivisions it would help our town to promote a lifestyle change for city dwellers as more people
are learning to work from home .

[ hope you will consider our request
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